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To:  EASD Families     

From:  Donald L. MacFann, Superintendent 

Date:  March 25, 2020 

Re:  Message from the Superintendent-Lunch Deliveries and YouTube messages 

 

This Superintendent’s message is providing information regarding lunches and upcoming changes within 

the lunch delivery schedule and Mr. Gildea’s upcoming YouTube segments.  

First, beginning Monday, March 30, 2020 school lunch deliveries will take place on Monday, Wednesday, 

and Friday.   On Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays our cafeteria delivery service will provide each 

school aged child two bagged lunches on each delivery day.  By giving an additional bagged lunch on 

Friday, our children will be provided additional food for the weekend.   Any changes to the physical 

locations or van drop-off locations will be shared with our parents and guardians through our robo-call 

system, district webpage and Facebook page.  

Second today, Mr. Gildea, our Logan Elementary Principal, will begin producing periodic YouTube 

segments geared toward activities that will assist our parents, guardians and caregivers on educational 

methods to encourage students the opportunity to take part in academic and pro-social activities.  The 

first YouTube segment will be shared beginning on Thursday, March 26th at 12 noon. All parents will be 

provided with a YouTube link.  This link will also be found on our district web page, Facebook page, and 

email and text notifications. 

Please check our website www.eawildcats.net  for ongoing communications.  

Thank you.    

 

Don L. MacFann 

Superintendent of Schools 
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